
Crescendo

DOES YOUR YOUNG

CHILD LIKE TO SING?

Crescendo introduces its

newest singing program

for children K-Grade 3

PICCOLO IS CONDUCTED

BY REGISTERED MUSIC

THERAPIST, ALEX MORSE

Each session provides positive

singing experiences for young

developing voices, musical

movement and vocal play

Piccolo

Reece High School, 

music suite, Building 7

THURSDAYS 3.30-4.30pm

Starting 16th of May, 2019

Bookings and Further 

Information

email Elizabeth

ree.crescendochoir@education

.tas.gov.au

0407 244 602


